

SOUTHEAST HEBREW CONGREGATION

KNESSET YEHOSHUA

10900 Lockwood Drive, Silver Spring, MD 20901 Phone 301.593.2120 • Fax 301.593.2345

Rabbi Mordechai Rhine

Rabbi Shimon Burnstein בב"ל (1942-1980) Rabbi Kalman Winter (1981-2012)

 $\frac{262}{\text{May 24, 2017}}$

Dear Friends,

It is a pleasure to congratulate our beloved local chesed organization, Yad Yehuda, on their continued innovation and practical assistance that they provide in our community of the Greater Washington area. It is a pleasure to work with R' Nechamia Mond and R' Mordechai Hyatt and the numerous other people who are called upon regularly to give of their time and wherewithal to provide personalized solutions to situations that arise.

The Talmud says, "Do acts of kindness with one another. Through that there will be peace." May Hashem continue to bless the organization and the entire community with success.

Sincerely,

Rabbi Mordechai Rhine

Cell: 908-770-9072